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This year was the first time NEAFCS offered a Silent Auction virtually. 
While we missed seeing you in person, we did a have a great auction. 
This was a successful first Virtual Silent Auction.  
 

Here’s the Silent Auction by the numbers: 

 61 items were donated 

 Over 500 bids were placed on those items 

 $2,692 was raised for awards  
 
Thank you to the donors and bidders for making the first virtual auction a success. I 
know bidding happened right up to the end of the auction.  
 
We are looking forward to Silent Auction 2021 in Grand Rapids, Michigan!  
 


